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Hi Troy,
            Just a quick note to thank you for the councils support of this event.
I saw this event as a great opportunity to introduce my 14 yr old son Lochlan to motorsport in a
controlled responsible way.
With the councils & CAMS support along with the dedicated team from GCTMC lead by Denis
Baker I feel this event has lots to offer everyone including the community with the education of
young drivers in particular.
It would be great to involve the Murwillumbah community in competing in this event to help educate
on the responsible “spirited use” of their vehicles.
As you would be aware standard road vehicles are suitable to use & all the club members are only
to willing to assist other competitors with advice on driving technics & vehicle setup/tyres pressures
& all safety matters.
 
I would be only to willing to discuss this further if you feel I could be of assistance
 
We felt that the event on Saturday was a huge success & will make a weekend of it next year &
stay in Murwillumbah Friday & Saturday night
 
Regards John Spencer
 
 
           
               John Spencer
               Franchisee and Fisherman
               Cnr Spine & Neon Sts
               Sumner Park
               Ph: 3376-2000
               Fax:3279-4309
              
 
               National Dealer of The Year 2008 & 2012
 

mailto:gysp@bigpond.com
mailto:tsc@tweed.nsw.gov.au
mailto:denis.s.baker@gmail.com
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Rotary Club of Munuillumbah nc.
PO Box 685 Munvillumbah NSW 2484

ABN 34 882 322 583

President: Lionel Cansdale
PhonâO26677 7578
Email: lionelcansdale@bigpond.com

Secretary Bob Missingham
Phone 02 66722029
Email: lostpigs4@bigpond.com
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The General Manager
Tweed Shire Council
PO Box 816
Murwillumbah 2484

Dear Troy

CAMS- CARnival20l3

The members of Murwillumbah Rotary Club would like to express appreciation to Tweed Shire
Council for its tremendous support for the recent CARnival run by CAMS.
The event while being the initial of its type in Murwillumbah was well supported and those that did
attend had nothing but praise for the day.
The lgnition events on the Thursday and Friday should be continued for the education of future
drivers.
While the event was not that well supported by the local press the numberc of visitors was more than
expected. With the gate donations we were able to support Life Education with a cheque for $800.
Murwillumbah Rotary Club would like to see the event continue into the future and can see that it can
be expanded for all of the community. Events such as this particularly for an entry donation only are
excellent public relations for those sponsoring the event and for motor sport generally.
Our Club is happy to consider future involvement if invited.

Yours sincerely,

Bob Missingham
Secretary
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A proud member club of Rotary lnternational in District 9640 - www.rotary.org
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From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Robert Bowden [bowdy49@bigpond.com]
Sunday, 3 November 20131:02 PM
Corporate Email
Troy Green
Well done and thanks

Troy Green

Acting General Manager
Tweed Shire Council

Dear Troy

We write to offer our congratulations and thanks to yourself and Tweed Shire Council as well as other support

organisations (CAMS, GCTMC, MG Car Club, and others) in relation to the organising and conducting of the recent

CARnival held in Murwillumbah. We are very keen to see this type of event continue and expand to allow club

motorsport enthusiasts (like us) to enjoy their passion. The format of the event was an interesting and enjoyable

alternative to the formally held Speed on Tweed and we are sure would be less costly and logistically easier to

organise.
Once again thanks and well done.

Yours in motorsport
Bob and Karen Bowden

Gold Coast.
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